
ECT Inc. 

4F Houei bldg. 3-13-8 Minami-Ikebukuro 

Toshima-Ku Tokyo 171-0022 Japan 

Phone: +81-3-5924-6677 

Fax: +81-3-5924-6456 

 

 

 

 

Dear our customers and suppliers, 

 

 

Business is so good that we’re expanding and moving our location to accommodate our 

growth. We will close our current office Thursday, June 27, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. to begin the 

moving process and will re-open at our new location Monday, July 1 at 9:00 a.m. 

 

Please update your records with our new contact information: 

 

<New office>                                 <Current office> 

ECT Inc. 

4F Houei bldg. 3-13-8 Minami-Ikebukuro         2-10-3-407 Narimasu 

Toshima-Ku Tokyo 171-0022 Japan             Itabashi-Ku Tokyo 175-0094 Japan 

Phone: +81-3-5924-6677                      Phone: +81-3-6909-2909 

Fax:     +81-3-5924-6456                      Fax: +81-3-6909-2325 

                                             *The number will be no longer available 

                                                     from July 1, 2019 

 

 

As a valued business partner, we thank you for taking the time to update your records. Please 

feel free to contact us at info@ectinc.co.jp with any questions. 

mailto:info@ectinc.co.jp

